Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Kennedy Engineering & Associates Group, LLC
The Florida Department of Transportation District Three announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: November 18, 2014, 5:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m., CST
PLACE: Cokesbury United Methodist Church, 5725 North Ninth Avenue, Pensacola, FL 32504
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) invites you to attend a public hearing concerning the proposed intersection improvements to State Road (S.R.) 289 (9th Avenue) at S.R. 742 (Creighton Road) in Escambia County, Florida. The purpose of this hearing is to give interested persons an opportunity to express their views concerning the project. The hearing will begin as an open house at 5:30 p.m. followed with a formal presentation at 6:00 p.m. FDOT representatives will be available to explain the proposed improvements, answer questions, and receive comments. FDOT proposes to add an additional northbound left-turn lane with a raised traffic separator on S.R. 289 (9th Avenue). Improvements include widening, milling and resurfacing existing lanes, minor drainage upgrades, sidewalk construction, and improvements to curb ramps and pedestrian signal features to meet current standards set by the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA).
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Ray Corbitt, FDOT Project Manager, 1074 Highway 90, Chipley, Florida, 32428, toll free: 1(888)638-0250, extension 1425 or via email: ray.corbitt@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least seven days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Ray Corbitt at the information listed above. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
